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Comments: I oppose the use of bicycles of any kind in wilderness areas. They disturb wildlife and damage trails

far more than hikers do.

I also believe electric bicycles should be excluded from any non-motorized-vehicle area. E-bikes should be

considered motorized vehicles in this context due to their speed and range compared to non-motorized bikes or

pedestrians.

 

Thank you for considering my comments.


